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Merry Christmas 2013 
From 

Dalton & Norna Heath !
Dear Friends, !
Norma and I wish to thank you for your prayers, giving, and encouraging letters this year!!  We 
know that it has not been an easy year financially for many of your churches, but you have certainly 
remained faithful in your missions giving!!  We love you and esteem you highly for your kindness 
and love toward our ministry.  May our Lord’s blessings be yours in the New Year. !
Your giving is the “mirror image” of your Father’s giving.  John 3:16 says, “God…gave.”  This is 
what makes Christmas such a joyous time…giving!!  His Gift Revealed His Love: “He so loved” 
that “He so gave….” His Gift Met the Needs of our Redemption: plus, all else aside; “He that 
spared not his own Son…how shall He not with Him also freely give us all things?” (Rom. 8:32) His 
Gift Became our Example: “If God so loved us, we ought also to love one another.” (1 John 4:11) 
His Gift Demands our Thanks: “Thanks be unto God for His unspeakable Gift.” (2 Cor. 9:15) In 
thanking others for the gifts that you received this Christmas, DO NOT FORGET to thank your 
Heavenly Father for His UNSPEAKABLE GIFT.  Thank Him with your life, your prayers, and 
your giving. !
We have enjoyed our ministry this year of recruitment, faith-promise missions conferences, and 
mission revivals.  We have seen the Lord give fruit in souls, calls to full-time service, and folks 
learning the joy of giving.  If we can help you in your missions outreach, please let us know!!! !
Yes, we will see our daughter’s family during the Christmas holidays.  They will visit us, and then 
travel on to visit Paul’s dad & sister’s family also.  Our daughter’s family continues to serve 
faithfully at First Baptist Church in Milford, OH, the home of Bearing Precious Seeds and Master 
Club Ministries. !
Merry Christmas and Maranatha, 
Dalton & Norma Heath 
Luke 2:11 !
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